
CAMDEN BOWLING CLUB – NEWSLETTER 
Sunday 3rd October 2021 
 
Camden Greens will re-open for rollups at 1`pm on October 11th no booking 
required (provided 70% vaccination has been reached). As we are allowed 50 
players per green please share rinks.  
 
Tod has prepared the greens for a later opening and can only reduce the 
preparation time by so much. Workmen are still renovating Sporties so it is a 
building site.  
 
Match is going to try to organize a competition for subsequent Monday 
afternoon play if enough interest. A Nomination sheet will be available on the 
11th. 
 
For Trific Tuesday Oct 12th nomination call Alex on 0409 306 256 
For nomination for Thursday Pairs call David Price on 0448 137 138 or on the 
sheet in the club after the 11th. 
 
All subs are now due. Pay to BSB 802 388 A/c 47742 your name as reference. If 
by cash or EFT pay to Alex on Tuesday or Bob on Thursday. Subs ($120) must 
be paid by October 30th or before play in Championships. Any correction for 
loss of play due to lockdown will be made in next years fees. 
 
As we are on licensed premises we now come under Sporties Covid 
regulations: Sign in, show proof of vaccination, wear a mask when not seated 
inside the club and on verandah. Masks not required during play. 
 
Our postponed AGM will now be held on Saturday morning October 30th at 
10am. 
 
We have been notified that several State Events postponed will now be played 
next year. The State Pennant Finals will be on March 25th to 27th 2022 still at 
Maitland. The State Reserve Fours will still be at Ettalong on 20/29 May 2022. 
 


